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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: John Urbanowski [jrurbanowski@gmail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 201210:20 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 

Subject: City council agenda 

Hello Ms. Moore-Love, 

I am a representative from Friends for Responsible Growth contacting you regarding our 
presentation to City Council on September 12,2012. We have 5 slots semi reserved from g:30 
on. I will be addressing traffic and safety concerns in relation to the topic of dev_e_|ap-ment1¡f 
large- ap_artnBnlþ_gild¡-ngs._with_nS peüjng lLrtpUghq_Ut !h_e_ ¡¡¡_e1 gaqls_1de. I will address the 
impact of multiple new high density apartments on current neighbors. 

date: September 12, 2012 

name: John Urbanowski 

Phonc: 503 720 4245 
Adclress: 3015 NE Couch, Portland. 97232 
Email : jurbanowskil@ grnail. cont 

Thank you, 

John Urbanowski 
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Request of John Urbanowski to address Council regarding developrnent of large 

apartment buildings with no parking throughout the inner east side 
(Cornmunication) 

PtACEr, ON F[[,8 
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Filed 

LaVonne Griffìn-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonarcl 

Adarns 




